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Dear Parent/Carer         5th February 2025 
 
Y6 LEAVERS’ HOODIES 

We are giving parents/carers the opportunity to buy a leavers’ hoodie for the children in Year 6.  The hoodie will be 
printed with the names of the Y6 children in the shape of a 25 on the back with the word LEAVERS in white.  The 
hoodies are available in children’s sizes and adult sizes.  There will be options when you place your order to customise          

your hoodie with the addition of your child’s name which is £3.50  
 
PRICES (We have secured an ’early bird’ discount and prices below are based on 50+ sales so these 

may vary slightly depending on how many are sold.) 
 
Child hoodie £19.59each / 

optional initials (on front) £3.50 
each / optional nickname £3.50 
each 

                                                        
EXAMPLE 

Adult hoodie £23.99 each / optional initials 
£3.50 each / optional nickname £3.50 each 

 
There is no obligation to order a hoodie but by signing the form below you are giving permission for your child’s 
name to go on the back as recognition of them being in this year group whether you choose to buy a hoodie or not.  
 

If you wish to buy a hoodie, an online shop will be set up with Leavershoodies.com, more information about that will 
follow.  There has to be a fast turnaround for the permission for names to go in the 25 as they can’t open the shop 
until we’ve collected them all.  So please get these forms back to school by Tuesday 11th February and then you will 
have one week to go online and buy your hoodie.  The online shop will shut on 19th February.   

 
The hoodies will all be delivered to the school, to save on delivery costs and will be approx. end of March, early April.   
                

If you have any queries, please contact 

Nick Banham – Nickselbs@hotmail.com 

 

PLEASE RETURN SLIP TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE BY TUESDAY 11th  FEBRUARY MARKED FOR 
THE ATTENTION OF (Nick Banham) 
 

Childs name:………………………………………………………… Class:………………………….. 
How would you like your child’s name written in the 25, for example Joseph Smith, Joe Smith or Joseph. 
 

……………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

☐I give permission for my child’s name to be included in the 2025 leavers hoodie 
 

Signed:………………………………………… ………… Parent/Guardian        Date:………………………………. 

 
Parent/Guardian contact details: mobile number/email address: ……………………………………………………… 

 

http://www.holytrinityjuniorwallington.com/

